
Preschool news
What's happening

this month?



This month we will start

off with the theme

Holidays around the world. 

The last week, we will be

looking at Christmas.



Come and share your
holiday with us! 




If you would like to come

in and share with the class

on any holiday you and

your family celebrate we

would like to welcome you

to our class to share with

the children as they learn

about holidays around the

world. 



W e  c a n n o t  b e l i e v e  h o w  q u i c k  t h i s
t e r m  h a s  f l o w n  b y .  A s  w e  c o m e  t o
t h e  e n d  o f  t h e  f i r s t  t e r m  w e  c a n

d e f i n i t e l y  s a y  w e  h a v e  h a d  s u c h  a
g r e a t  t i m e  i n  t h e  p r e s c h o o l  c l a s s .

W e  h a v e  e x p l o r e d  a n d  l e a r n t  s o
m u c h .  

T h i s  p a s t  m o n t h  w e  l o o k e d  a t  t h e
s i x  f o o d  g r o u p s .  W e  l e a r n e d  a b o u t
e a c h  f o o d  g r o u p  a n d  t a l k e d  a b o u t
w h y  e a c h  f o o d  g r o u p  i s  i m p o r t a n t
a n d  w h a t  i t  d o e s  f o r  o u r  b o d i e s .

T h e  c h i d r e n  p l a n t e d  t o m a t o  s e e d s ,
t h e y  b a k e d  t h e i r  o w n  b r e a d ,  t h e y

e x p l o r e d  d i f f e r e n t  t y p e s  o f
v e g e t a b l e s ,  p l a n t e d  s o m e  p u m p k i n
s e e d s ,  t h e y  b u i l d  t h e i r  o w n  s n a c k
p l a t e s  a n d  t h e y  c r e a t e d  t h e i r  o w n

d a i r y  f a r m s .  I n  t h e  w e e k  o f  f a t s
a n d  s u g a r s  t h e y  g o t  t o  b a k e  a n d

i c e  t h e i r  o w n  c u p c a k e s .  T h e y  a l s o
d i d  a  l o t  o f  f o o d  t a s t i n g

t h r o u g h o u t  t h e  t h e m e .  T h e  t o p i c
h a s  b e e n  n o t h i n g  l e s s  t h a n

a m a z i n g .  
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Pre-k highlights
Role play fun

This past month, with food groups being our
theme the children had lots of fun in the role
play area. We started off with the kitchen and

dining table with different food inside. This
past week we changed the role play area to a
little shop. Here the children explored with

different food items and using their
imagination to engage in pretend play. The
role play area encouraged children to learn

to negotiate, share and take turns. 



We look forward to another
wonderful term and new
year with lots of great

learning and fun moments.
To the families who are

travelling this holiday we
wish you safe travels and to

you all We wish you an
amazing festive season.

Happy holidays! 



Special
dates

6th December - Christmas play
at 10:30am in the PAC 



16th December- Last day of

school 



29th December- Avyaan and
Theo's Birthday



13th January 2023- Class

orientation day 



16th January 2023- School
reopens 





